
District Goal:  WE empower all students to achieve post-high school success. 
 
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School District that there 
will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 
national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE

 
 
 
 

INTERIM SUPERINTENDENT SELECTION AND CONTRACT APPROVAL 
 

 
SITUATION: 
The Board must hire an Interim Superintendent and approve the salary and contract  
in an open public meeting before June 1, 2016. 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
On April 1, 2016 Superintendent Jeff Rose provided a written resignation to the Beaverton School 
District, effective June 1, 2016. At their Work Session on Wednesday, April 6, 2016 Board 
members agreed to begin an immediate search for a permanent Superintendent to begin  
July 1, 2016 as well as an Interim Superintendent to fill the position from June 1, 2016 until     
July 1, 2016 or such time that a new Superintendent has been hired.  
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
(16-667)   It is recommended that the School Board approve the Interim Superintendent  
  selection and contract. 
   

 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
May 23, 2016 


